Getting things done — Hawkhill — an
update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that I recently reported the poor pavement surface on
Hawkhill outside Sinderins Court to the City Council’s Roads Maintenance
Partnership, requesting repairs.

I am pleased to advise that I have now been informed in reply :

. that particular section of footway in included in next year’s slurry
sealing programme.”

This is good news as this will significantly improve the pavement here.
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